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Lon, Lana

From: Gael Wright <fyi-request-6100-b9693965@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Friday, 21 July 2017 2:41 PM

To: Lon, Lana

Subject: Re: Letter from the HRC

Dear HRC, 

   Thank you for your initial reply to my FOI request. I can appreciate that the HRC does not want to spend too 

much time collating data. 

 

However, the data (scores)  must be held in electronic format (databases or spreadsheets). The HRC can simply 

make the unedited source data available (spreadsheets). If it were on a database then presumably some simple 

lookups could be used to produce the data in a few minutes. 

 

Note : the HRC has a stated aspirations goal of transparency yet it has so far been  reluctant to assist the first 

FOI request made to it. Simply citing the number of data points requested is disingenuous if the data is held in 

electronic format. 

 

Kind Regards, 

  Gael 

 

-----Original Message----- 

 

Dear Gael 

 

   

 

 Please find attached a letter from the HRC. I look forward to your reply. 

 

   

 

 Kind regards 
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 P please consider the environment before you print this email 

  

This email has been filtered by SMX. For more information visit  [5]smxemail.com 
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------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please use this email address for all replies to this request: 

fyi-request-6100-b9693965@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and 

copyright policies: 

https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers 

 

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from 

your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page. 
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